
Dear Committee Member, 
 
My field of research is particle and nuclear physics.  The Kimballton site offers a 
preferred location for neutrino research to be pursued, and I would work as a member of 
the Kimballton team to help make this a reality. 
 
Kimballton is located in the same geographical region as the laboratory in which I do my 
research: the triangle universities nuclear laboratory in North Carolina.   An underground 
laboratory at Kimballton would permit us to make maximum use of our local resources to 
contribute to the US neutrino physics program, and would provide the perfect staging site 
for some of our envisioned experiments.  As a regional project, the draw for our students 
and research associates will be very strong, and provide a large body of young scientists 
to contribute to the projects at Kimballton. 
 
In short, as a member of NCState University and the Triangle Universities Nuclear 
Laboratory, I strongly endorse and support the establishment of an underground 
laboratory at Kimballton. 
 
       Sincerely, 
                                                                              Albert R. Young 
 
 


